
 

November, 2017 
 

Monthly Meeting 
Monday, November 20, 2017 
Business Meeting: 10:00 am 

(Social Time 9:30-10 am)  
James City County Recreation Center 

5301 Longhill Rd, Williamsburg 
 

Program 
“Dream Shop at Eastern Hospital 

Its history, mission and merchandise” 
With Laura Dollieslager 

 
Snacks  

Ingrid – sweet; Linda A - savory 
 
 

No Bash in November 
 

Looking Ahead  
December Meeting 

2017 Guild Challenge Results due 
Kathy’s fabric and your stash fiber 

(contact Kathy if you still need fabric) 
 

 

 
Williamsburg Spinners & Weavers 

Guild 
 

P.O. Box 2086 
Williamsburg, VA  23187 

http://williamsburgspinweave.org 
 



                                 
Williamsburg Spinners & Weavers 

October 16, 2017 
James City County Rec. Center 

 
Meeting was called to order at 10:05 AM. 
Sandy Petti substituted for the president. 
 
Officers are needed for next year.  We should 
know who will accept positions in a few weeks. 
 
We had two guests:  Leah Howard, a friend of 
Kathy, and Liz Vonasek, a friend of Cindy. 
 
The September minutes were approved. 
 
Treasury has $3135.87. 
 
Sunshine-Virginia Banks suffered a fall at 
home.  Dave says she’s doing well. 
 
Program for November-Laura from the Dream 
Shop will visit us and tell about the work they 
do with Guatamala and other local craftsmen.  
Their shop is at Eastern State Hospital and 
we are invited to visit.   
 
December program is pot luck and challenge 
results. 
 
The Super Bash will be held in January.  No 
one can leave the bash until they submit an 
idea for a program for 2018.   
 
The snacks for the November meeting will be 
brought by Ingrid - sweet, and Linda A – 
savory. 
 
We will be at the Williamsburg Farmers 
Market on October 28.  Please bring a table if 
you can. 
7:30-11:30. 
 

Show and tell: 
Kathy K-multiple color autumn shawl 
 
Mickie P- aqua stripe twill towels and 10 
Temari balls 
 
Cindy F - black and white baby blanket 
 
Liz V – clasped weft woven scarves of city 
skylines 
 
Goodie B - woven cylinder bag for holding 
plastic bags.  Felted bookmarks and felted 
flower scarf clasp. 
 
The program for October was a guided tour of 
the textiles exhibit at the Dewitt-Wallace 
Museum in Colonial Williamsburg. After a tour 
of the African-American quilts, we were told 
the history of the clothes and cloth of early 
Colonial Williamsburg citizens.  Some items 
we could inspect were old samplers and 
original cloth items from the time period.  It 
was very nice to see items that regular 
visitors don’t get to see. They are too old and 
precious to be on display.   
 
Following the tour, the group ate lunch at the 
Museum Cafe. 
 
Members present:  Sandi P, Goodie B, Ann H, 
Natalie C, Jane G, Cindy F, Marsha R, Micki 
P, Debbie R, Kathy K, Kris W, and Claudia M. 
 
 
 
                                                                         
Respectfully submitted,  
                                                                          
Claudia Melgaard 
 
 

 
 
 
 



WSWG October Meeting 
Show & Tell 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Kathy’s  
Multiple 

color 
Knitted 
Autumn 
Shawl 

 
<< 
>>  

Goodie’s 
Woven 

cyllander 
Doggie 

bag holder 
<< 

 
Goodie’s 

fleted 
flower  
Scarg 
clasp 

>> 

Goodie’s felted flower bookmarks 



WSWG  
November Meeting 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Micki’s 
basket of 

temari 
balls 
<< 

 
Micki’s 
Guild 

towels for 
Tavern 
shop 
>> 

Liz’s cartoon & clasped weft rigid heddle loomed city skyline 

Sandi & Ann with their  
“chair inkle looms” 

Scenes from DeWitt Wallace Museum exhibit 



WSWG Guild items  
2017 Fall Fiber Festival 

Skein, Garment & Fiber Competition 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

“Mandy”  - Goodie’s needle felted creation 
Best of Division 
Best of Show 

Sandi’s coat 
Best of Division  

Gladys Strong Award 

Barb’s lace knit baby bonnet  ^^ 
Blue Ribbon 

Janet’s felted painting 
Blue Ribbon 

>> 



Williamsburg Farmers Market 
October 28, 2017 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Goodie 

Marsha 

And a  
wonderfully  
witchy 
Natalie 



  
Proposed Slate of Officers for 2018 

Linda Adamchak – President 
Jane Gustafson & Cindy French – Vice president 

Kathy Kuhn - Treasurer 
Claudia Melgaard- Secretary 

 
 

Support our local yarn shops! 
Both have great classes and events coming up this fall. 

 
     Yarn Matters, 7437 Richmond Rd, Williamsburg 

http://www.yarnmatters.com 
 
Flying Needles Yarn Shop, 5251 John Tyler Highway,  
                 Williamsburg 

www.flyingneedlesyarn.com 
 
 

WSWG 2017 Officers 
 President:   Linda Adamchak 
 Vice-President:  Marsha Rehkamp 
 Treasurer:  Kathy Kuhn 
 Secretary:  Claudia Melgaard 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WSWG 
Calendar 

 
 
November 20: 
Monthly meeting at JCC 
Rec Center 
Election of 2018 
Officers 
Program: Dream Shop: its 
mission & more with 
Laura Dollieslager 
Snacks: Ingrid, sweet; 
Linda A, savory 
 
 
December 18 
Monthly Meeting at JCC 
Rec Center 
Holiday Potluck 
& the results of our 
“Destash” Challenge 
 
 

2017 Guild  
Challenge 

 
 “Destash” 

something made from  
your stash & a piece of 

Kathy’s fabric stash 
Due December 2017 

 
 
 
 

January 15 
Monthly meeting at JCC 
RecCenter 
 
 
January 15-17 
Annual Super Bash 
Be thinking of programs 
for 2018 meetings! 


